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October 29th, 2008 

7:30 AM, Room 1D of the LOB 

 

1. Review of Minutes of previous meeting 
 
2. Report on public hearings held across the state  
 
3. Report from Bob Trestman on status of primary care inventory assessment  
 
4. Presentation by DPH representative on status of on line licensure renewal 
 
4. Discussion of the CSMS physician survey  
 
5. Presentation by Charles Todd Staub, MD and Jim Cox-Chapman, MD on perspectives of 

primary care delivery system transformation 
 
6. Review of preliminary recommendations of the HealthFirst Ct. Authority 
 
7. Draft outline of the initial repot of the statewide primary care access authority to the legislature 
 


